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                                                                                                                 May 18, 2022 

 

 

Dear Oyster Bay-East Norwich Community,       

 
On behalf of the Board of Education and administration of the Oyster Bay-East Norwich 

Central School District, I thank you for your support in approving the 2022-23 school 

budget. I am pleased to report that our budget passed 781 to 288. 

 

Your support of the budget will allow our District to provide outstanding educational 

opportunities to all students, while remaining fiscally responsible to the community. In 

addition to our budget, I am grateful to our community for approving the propositions 

for technology and capital projects, which are financed through existing reserve funds 

at no additional costs to taxpayers. Your approval allows the District to continue to 

provide devices and other instructional technology to our students that will advance their 

learning and will also enable the District to continue necessary maintenance and repairs 

to our school buildings. 

 

Finally, let me take this opportunity to congratulate our re-elected Board of Education 

Trustees, Nancy Castrogiovanni and Maryann Santos. I wish them another productive 

and rewarding term as we work together to “Empower ALL Students to Achieve 

Excellence!” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Francesco Ianni, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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